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Dear Parents,









20th November 2015

Year 3 Work sharing

Thank you to the parents who came to share Year 3’s work on ‘Predators’ on Tuesday.  I hope you enjoyed the experience.

Basketball

The Year 5/6 Basketball team went to Birchwood High School last Friday, and played exceptionally well to come 2nd out of the 12 schools who took part.  The team won their first match 9:4, and their second match 5:3.  They went forward into the semi-final and were unlucky to lose by just 1 goal.  Thank you to Mrs Godfrey for organising the event and the parents who transported the children.
Football
Yesterday afternoon our teams played away at St. Joseph’s Primary School.  The ‘A’ team won 2-1, thanks to a last minute goal and the ‘B’ team lost 4-0.  Well done to the players and thank you to the parents who went along and to Mr Whyte, Mr Glozier and Mr King for accompanying the teams.
Fire Engine
Our local firefighters brought their new fire engine to school on Tuesday to show to the afternoon nursery children.  Next Friday, 27th November, they will be in to give a presentation to the whole school about all the different jobs they do and all the children will take part in a competition to name the new fire engine!

Year 2 Work sharing - next Wednesday 25th November at 2.50pm

Year 2 are working hard to prepare for their parents’ visit next week to see their work on Towers, Tunnels and Turrets and Land A’hoy!
Lost Property
Once again, we have a large accumulation of un-named lost property which, if left unclaimed, will be disposed of after school on Monday. Please can I remind you to name all items that are brought into school so that they can be returned to their owners. 

e.safety evening - next Wednesday 25th November

We look forward to welcoming parents to our e.safety information evening from 7.00pm until 9.00pm.

Foundation Christmas Activity Day - Friday 27th December

The children will enjoy a Christmassy creative day next Friday!  If you are able to help please speak to the Foundation staff or ask at the office.  They are in need of jam jars with lids - if you have any please take them to the office.  Thank you.
Years 1 and 2 Christmas Concerts - Thursday 10th December

Please would all Years 1 and 2 parents note that a letter, regarding tickets, was sent to them via e.schools this week.  A copy is also available to download from the school’s website.

Occasional Day - School Closed
Just to remind you that the school will be closed on Monday 30th November.
Non-Uniform Day - Friday 4th December

The children are invited to come to school out of uniform in exchange for a full bottle for the Christmas Fayre Bottle Stall.
Data Collection Sheets

Please return, to school, the Data Collection Sheet handed to you at Parent Consultations.  We would appreciate them returned even if there are no changes to be made.  Thank you.
Association News

Northgate Association Film Night - Friday 27th November  
On Friday 27th November we will be hosting our first ever film night for all children from Reception through to Year 6.  Our first film will be "Inside Out" which is PG rated. Children wanting to attend will go straight to the school hall at 3.15pm, through to 5.30pm. (No need for parents or carers to come to school at 3:15pm).  The cost is a contribution of £3.  Tickets are only available in advance. There will be no ticket sales on the door.  

Tickets are available by filling in the form sent home in the children's book bags and returning this with the entrance money to your child's teacher. We will also be in the playground the week of the event (dependant on helpers coming forward) or you can return to the school office.  

Please ensure any forms are returned by Thursday 26th November.  The ticket price covers the cost of refreshments for the children. This will include a drink and crisps or popcorn and some fruit or sweets to enjoy during the film. There will be no need for children to bring any money on the day of the film.  

No need to collect your child from school on the day they will go straight to the hall from their classroom. Children to be collected at 5.30pm from the nursery entrance door.  

As always any parental help beforehand or on the night would be much appreciated. If you are able to lend a hand, please tick the box on your form or email Joanna Taylor at taylor_jo@outlook.com. 

Community News
Bishops Stortford Choral Society will be singing Bach's Christmas Oratorio on 12 December 2015 at 7.30pm in Bishops Stortford Methodist Church, South Street. Tickets are available in advance through Bishops Stortford Tourist Information, Market Square, or on the door. The Society would like to welcome more new members in 2016.  If you are interested in joining, the next open rehearsal will be on 14 January, details are on the Society’s website: http://www.singwithbscs.org.uk/ . 

L Hotson

Headteacher



